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November 8, 2023 

Mr. Thane Milenski 
Five Rivers Ranch Cattle Feeding LLC 
2258 US Hwy 50  
Lamar, CO 81052 
(719) 829-4841 
thane.milenski@5cattle.com  
 
Re: Wiley Pit, Permit No. M-1977-223, Withdrawal of Acreage Reduction Request (AR-02) 

Dear Mr. Milenski: 

On November 8, 2023, the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division) received your 
request to withdraw the Acreage Reduction Request (AR-02). Therefore, AR-02 has been withdrawn 
with no further review.  
 
If you require additional information, or have questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by 
phone at (303) 866-3567, ext. 8147, or by email at joel.renfro@state.co.us.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
Joel Renfro 
Environmental Protection Specialist  
 
Cc:   
Amy Eschberger, DRMS 
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